
 
 
 
November 3, 2022 
 
Wildfire Safety Advisory Board  
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety  
California Natural Resources Agency  
715 P Street, 20th Floor  
Sacramento, CA 95814  
 
Re: Comments to Draft Guidance Advisory Opinion for the 2023 Wildfire Mitigation Plans of 

Electric Publicly Owned Utilities and Rural Electric Cooperatives  
 
To Wildfire Safety Advisory Board,  
 
Silicon Valley Power (SVP) appreciates the comments provided in the draft Guidance Advisory 
Opinion for the 2023 Wildfire Mitigation Plans of Electric Publicly Owned Utilities and Rural 
Electric Cooperatives (Guidance Advisory Opinion).  Below are some comments and responses 
to the draft Guidance Advisory Opinion: 
 

• Please add “Silicon Valley Power” or “SVP” to the “POU” column in the table on page 
A3-58 (or page 97 of 110).  

• SVP uploaded the final City Council adopted version of the 2022 Wildfire Mitigation 
Plan along with redlines and the final Independent Evaluator Report. There were no 
additional changes from the originally submitted draft submitted in August 2022.  

• SVP’s Wildfire Mitigation Plan can be found on Silicon Valley Power’s website under 
“SVP AND COMMUNITY” > “SAFETY”. The Wildfire Mitigation Plan may also be 
found using the search box and entering the word “wildfire” or “wildfire mitigation 
plan”. Lastly, the direct URL for the Wildfire Mitigation Plan webpage is:  
https://www.siliconvalleypower.com/svp-and-community/safety/wildfire-mitigation-plan. 

• SVP will consider the Wildfire Safety Advisory Board’s recommendations in its 2023 
Wildfire Mitigation Plan. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the plan, please contact Basil Wong who can be reached by 
email at bwong@SantaClaraCA.gov.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Basil Wong 
Electric Division Manager 


